Board Meeting, Unit 534
Sun City Civic Hall, Sun City, CA.

October 10, 2024

Call to Order - The meeting was called to order at 10:45a.m.by Linda Decquir
Attendance : Linda Decquir, Carrollee Moore, Jan Gleason, Kathy Kovich
Secretary Report : The July 26, 2024 minutes were approved by all.

Financial Status : There is S10K+ in the Unit 534 account.

Old Business
A motion to approve the minutes of the November 18, 2023 was made by
Carrollee Moore. Jan Gleason made a second to the motion. The meeting
minutes were approved unanimously.

New Business :
Menu approval for December Luncheon: The December luncheon will be
held December 17, 2024 at the Mary Phillips Senior Center in Temecula.
Gracie’s Catering will provide the food. A motion was made by Carrollee
Moore to approve the $600.00 catering cost. Jan Gleason made a second to
the motion. The cost was approved unanimously.

Teacher Accreditation : Linda Decquir and Kathy Heckathon will attend the
Bridge Teacher’s Accreditation Course in Palm Springs December 14-15,2024
The registration fee, accreditation for both and the cost for two nights at the
hotel for a shared room totals $638.00. Jan Gleason made a motion to
approve the expenses. Kathy Kovich made a second to the motion. The cost
was approved unanimously.

New Player to Unit: Conrad Melton and Ginny Carroll are the Unit’s two new

core Sun City players.

Sun City Bridge Lessons: Thursday bridge lessons to be held one hour before

the Sun City games including the cost of the lessons was discussed.

Unit Sectional for 2025. Linda Decquir brought up a proposal to have a two

day Sectional in 2025, contingent upon Judy Lacy being able to get the Sun City

Civic Hall at no or minimal cost.

Adjournment : With no further items to be discussed, Jan Gleason made a motion to

adjourn the meeting. Carrollee Moore made a second to the motion. The
meeting was adjourned at 11:15 a.m. with unanimous approval.






